## **Kervin Alfred**

From: Anne Hollady

Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 3:28 PM

To: Kervin Alfred Cc: Brian Campbell

**Subject:** Resignation Golf Advisory Board Chairperson Dr. Richard Porraro

Importance: High

At the Golf Advisory Board Meeting on November 8, Dr. Richard Porraro informed the staff and other board members he would be resigning from the board immediately following the November 8 meeting. He has informed me that he spoke with the City Manager and asked me to inform the person in charge of making sure the City Commission appoints a person to take his place. The Golf Advisory Board will not be meeting the month of December.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.



